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I WILL ACHIEVE 

ABE/GED class instruction continues to be remote, hybrid, and in person by appointment. 
 

We provide digital and print-based instructional service and support. We believe adults 
can achieve their educational goals through self-paced learning and endure and strive 
through what hardships they face. Education is in an adult students’ control. Education 
can give hope and affirm an adult learner’s tremendous perseverance through today’s 
challenges. 

FEBRUARY STUDENT OF THE MONTH: 

DAMIAN CASTRO 
The ABE/GED Program is proud to recognize 
Damian Castro as our recent graduate and 
February GED Student of the Month. Damian began 
working on his GED in early February and 
graduated on February 23! Damian was referred to 
us by the SRPMIC HR Underfill Program. Damian is 
a Salt River Fire Department Underfill hire. Damian 
would like to add: I just wanted to thank my family and my wife for helping push me 
towards my goal. It was always something I thought I couldn't do or wouldn't be 
able to. Achieving this goal is helping me achieve my dream of being a firefighter, 
and I'm so thankful for my family and my tribe for helping me accomplish it. 

Congratulations to our most recent GED grads of the 2022-23SY. 
We’ve had 13 graduate so far! 

A newsletter for GED students, families and Community. 

UPCOMING  
EVENTS 

 

APRIL 
3 & 17: Salt River Schools 
Education Board meeting, 
5:15PM 
 

6: Education Fair 
“Exercising Minds, Bodies 
& Spirits” in the ALA 
gymnasium (open to all!), 
4-7PM 
 

7: Spring Holiday: No 
School/Salt River Schools 
Offices (including GED) 
Closed 
 

14: First Friday Chats with 
Higher Education, MS 
Teams, 10AM 
 

27: FAFSA Info Night, GED 
office, 5:30-7PM  
 

30: Higher Education 
College & Vocational 
Application Deadline 

 
O’odham/Piipaash  
Word of the Month 

 

Kui Hyosik Maṣad 
(Blooming of the  
Mesquite Month) 

O’odham 
 

Xly’a chmpapk 
 (Fourth Moon) 

Piipaash 
 

April—English 
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Yolanda.Ruiz@saltriverschools.org 
Erica.Litz@saltriverschools.org 

Official GED 
Transcript 
Requests 

To get your 
transcript from 

the Arizona Dept. 
of Education,  
contact Erica 

Maria Litz. 

Just try new things. Don't be afraid. Step out of your comfort zones and soar, all right? — Michelle Obama 

 
Underfill Tribal Employee  

Testing Progress 
4: Underfill tribal employees  

ABE/GED students Registration is remote. 
To register, email  

erica.litz@saltriverschools.org 
or call 480-362-2142. 

 

GED/DOC Students Receiving 
Instructional Services with Yolanda Ruiz 

 

February: 22 

CURRENT ENROLLMENT: 117 

 

STUDENT TESTIMONIAL: LUIS BEJARANO 
I recently enrolled in ABE/GED classes. I am so determined to achieve this big goal 
of mine. I feel very blessed every time I step into the GED site. I give 5 stars to the 
designers, construction, and personnel who were all involved in the design and 
building of this site and all who were involved. Thanks for thinking of the adult GED 
students while constructing this awesome space. I am thankful to the teacher, Erica 
Maria Litz, for being patient and making it easier for me to understand. When I get 
my GED diploma, I would like to dedicate it to Council, my teacher, and those who 
helped make this learning place as a thank you. My Community is the best. It can 
be paradise if you let it.  
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